
1

mail.admin@finksburg.org

From: mail.admin@finksburg.org

Sent: Tuesday, December 2, 2014 4:33 PM

To: 'mail.admin@finksburg.org'

Subject: Finksburg News - December 2014

Finksburg Planning and Citizens' Council Inc. 

Community Meeting 

Happy Holidays 

 

Who: All residents of Finksburg and its environs are invited 

When: Wednesday, December 3, 2014 @ 7PM 

Where: Finksburg Belisimo's Restaurant 

Congratulations Commissioner Weaver: 

The new commissioner for our district (2) was sworn in today, December 2, 2014. Commissioner 
Richard Weaver has already attended a few FPACC meetings as well as participated in our 
candidate forum and we look forward to working with him in the future. 
 

Board Meeting Open to the Public: 

Our next Board Meeting is December 3rd, 2014 at 7PM. We will be meeting for happy hour and/or 
dinner (everyone pays for themselves) at Belisimos in Finksburg. The public is invited to join us 
for an informal evening. You may just show up, or even better sign up at: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/583157251815843 

Membership Dues:  
A reminder that it’s time to pay 2015 membership dues. To join or renew with our group, it only 
costs $10 per family and $25 for businesses. We accept online payments and checks. Please use the 
membership page. Business members are welcome to schedule a short presentation about their 
business at a general membership meeting. Thanks for your help and support. 

    

Board of Directors: 

• Sissy (Alice) Altstatt • Christopher Gayo • Gary Kerns 

• Ken Walk • Michael Davis • Joan Huff 

Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council Inc., P.O. Box 70 Finksburg, Maryland  21048 

www.finksburg.org 
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